
Excerpt from Anti-Crime Committee Minutes of November 29, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Lauzurique discussed the Committee’s name, and its perceived negative connotation.  A 

motion to change the Committee’s name to “The Public Safety Advisory Board” was made by 

Ms. Lauzurique, seconded by Mr. Durana, and carried.   

 


